John Paxne

From: John Payne <john.payne2@guamcc.edu>
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 10:17 AM

To: ‘Juanita Tenorio'

Cc: Kimberly C Bautista

Subject: Romel

Hafa Adai Tico,
Thank you for meeting with Romel and myself. We now have a better idea of what issues are involved with Romel and
his courses. Our office will work with him in trying to address the issues we were able to identify. Please put on paper

and email to him and to our office the recommendations we had. | will follow up with him on a regular basis. There are
some other approaches | want to present to him to assist him.

Thank you,

John Payne



